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71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

6th April, 1921.

Dear Mr. Roberts,
with reference to your Offieial letter of the 17th

Fabruary last respecting the ax-German Steamer "BERLIN" now

ngmgé TARABIC?, I know you will be interested to learn that
ite

yaﬁi efforts in this case have baen successful as the Wh

Star Lins are now submitting this vesaal to survey at

,‘sﬁuﬁhamgson with a view to her being classed in the Society's

L%@ngister “Book.
Thanking you for your attention in this matter,

and with kindest regards.
Yours faithfully,

W.1. Roberts, Esq. .
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